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Comments: I support the Pactola Reservoir Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal #63876.  Our Culture has taken

this country's natural resources for granted and disregarded the sacred sites of Native People for far too long.  It

is imperative that we work to protect and preserve clean water as we honor the traditions and pristine, unspoiled,

sacred sites of our Nation's First Americans.  I see headlines on a regular basis that predict major water

shortages all over the globe for coming generations.  Let America lead the way in showing that we must all work

to protect and preserve clean water for ALL of Earth's beings now and for the future.  Please expedite this

withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Dept. of the Interior.


